Headteacher

Mrs. S.C. Woolhouse. B.Ed.Hons.

Tel: 01377 257487 Fax: 01377 272112

Email:

northfield@eastriding.gov.uk



Driffield Northfield Infant School Southfield Close DRIFFIELD East Yorkshire YO25 5YN

'All Moving Forward Together'

Dear Parents and Carers

What an exciting year it has been! There is so much to celebrate, including all the developments in the outdoor and gardening areas, exciting trips and events to mention just a few. As always we very proud of the achievements made by all the children this year, which is result of their hard work and positive attitude to school life. Of course all of this would not be possible without the support we receive from you all throughout the year, whether this is encouraging and helping with homework or providing generous donations towards our fund raising activities and the attending events. A big thank you for this comes from me and all the staff because it really does make a huge difference.

As you know it is our aim to provide the children with as many learning adventures as possible. This has been enhanced by all the extra activities we have been able to provide this year. Here are some of the things your fundraising and support has enabled the children to enjoy.

Harvest Festival Zoo Lab Rainbow Walk Christmas Productions Magic Mike Show Pantomime Trip World Book Day Year Group Discos Y2 Trip to Bempton Cliffs FS Art Exhibition FS Playdale Farm Trip Y1 Dalby Forest Y2 Sewerby Trip Goal Sports Coaching Wolds Gym Visits KS1 Little Big Sing FS Celebration Assembly Lunchtime Clubs Goldilocks and the 3 Bears Ballet Summer Fair After School Clubs Sports Days Easter and Christmas Bingo and much, much

A huge thank you also goes to the **Friends of Northfield School** who have worked tirelessly to raise money for the school throughout the year. Without their hard work and commitment many of the opportunities we offer the children simply would not be possible, so thank you again. A special thank you goes to members of the committee who will be leaving us this year as their children move to the Junior School; your support and commitment has been greatly appreciated, especially as some of you have worked with us for quite a number of years. We are always keen to welcome new members to the committee so if you would like to get involved or find out more about their work, please come along to their Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 19th September at 6.30pm.

It is our aim to continuously develop and improve our school and your views and opinions are an important part of the process. Therefore we would really appreciate you taking a few minutes to complete the Parent View survey on the Ofsted website www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.

I am sure you will join me in wishing the Year 2 children the best of luck as they move to Driffield Junior School, as well as Lucy, Sam and Callum who are also moving to new schools in September. We would also like to wish Miss Clark a fond farewell as she too moves to take up a post at the Junior School. She will be missed by the children and staff and we thank her for all her hard work and commitment.

Thank you all once again for your continued support.

Have a wonderful summer!

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Sam Woolhouse















www.driffieldnorthfieldinfants.co.uk